O'DONNELL
& ASSOCIATES

Intelligence. Guided by Experience.

September 25, 2020

Jean Souliere, CEO
8540 Cinder Bed Rd.
Suite 400

Lorton, VA 22079

Via email

Dear Jean Souliere:

This letter will serve as an agreement whereby O'Donnell & Associates, LLC (“Lobbyist”) has been
retained to represent BusPatrol America, LLC (“Client”) before the Administrative, Executive, and
Legislative branches of the government of New York State. O'Donnell & Associates, LLC will be
compensated $10,000 monthly for these lobbying services. This retainer agreement is valid upon
signing from October 1, 2020 through September 30, 2021.

O’Donnell & Associates, LLC agrees to comply with all federal, state, and local laws, rules and
regulations regarding lobbying registration and reports, and restrictions on gifts from lobbyists.
Other services in addition to lobbying will not be provided by the Lobbyist.

After the initial ninety (90) day period, this agreement is cancelable by either party upon thirty (30)
days written notice.

If the above meets with your approval, please indicate by signing and dating this letter in the space

provided below and emailing it to our Albany Office. We will file a copy of this signed letter with the
New York State Joint Commission on Public Ethics.

Sincerely,

Date: 10/6/2020

John O’Donnell, Principal

Agreed to and accepted by: BusPatrol America, LLC

@Iiere, CEO “—
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